
 Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project 
 APPENDIX 8.  DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-507 December 2006 

Comment Set C.185:  Jennifer Beeler 

 

C.185-1 



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project 
APPENDIX 8.  DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

 

December 2006 Ap.8C-508 Final EIR/EIS 

 



 Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project 
 APPENDIX 8.  DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES 

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-509 December 2006 

Response to Comment Set C.185:  Jennifer Beeler 

C.185-1 Thank you for your comments regarding the proposed Project and Alternative 5. Your comments 
will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA 
Forest Service and the CPUC. Please see Section A for a detailed discussion of the Purpose and 
Need for the proposed Project. Please note that there is no existing 220-kV line between the 
Antelope Substation and the Pardee Substation.  

 


